
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2 Mrs Parry) 

 
Spring 1 Newsletter #4 
 
What a busy week! We are tightening up our classroom routines and cramming lots of 
learning in.  
 
What have we been up to this week? 

• Writing our own wishing story 

• Subtracting fractions including mixed numbers 

• Designing our own stencils in Art 

• Going on an imaginary Arctic expedition in Geography 

• Investigating the best shapes for bridges in DT 

• Using formulae in spreadsheets 

• Learning more clothes in Spanish  

• Singing in a round in Music 

• A Y5/6 workshop on Protected characteristics 

• A visit from Nottinghamshire police 
 
Reminders 

• PE is on Thursday and Friday.  

• Children should be reading regularly at home and writing this in their diaries 
(which they should bring to school everyday) 

• Please can we limit the amount of items children are bringing to school. At the 
moment, they are allowed to have a personal pencil case on their desk but there 
is no room for anything that will not fit in their pencil cases. They have already 
been spoken to about this. 
 

Homework 

• Spellings – this week the children will bring home groups spellings which can also 
be found on the class page of the website 

• Maths – Adding mixed numbers 

• English – Write their own cinquain on a topic of choice 
 

Key dates are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a 
glance. See below here: 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/weekly-newsletters-20232024/ 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Parry – Year 5 teacher     
Mrs Smith – Teaching Support (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   

Date: Friday 26th January 2024 
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